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	TRAFFIC FATALITY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic fatality that occurred on Sunday, April 11, 2010 at approximately 1:32 A.M.  The accident took place at 1600 East Sunrise Boulevard.
Investigators have learned that James Valentine, W/M, 01/18/1968, and a Tamarac resident, was operating a 2002 Chevy Monte Carlo.  Valentine was operating his vehicle westbound on East Sunrise Boulevard as he was approaching the 1600 block.  According to witnesses, Valentine was in the left thru-lane and for unknown reasons went up onto to the center median.  The left front of Valentine’s vehicle struck a tree causing the vehicle to rotate and come to rest facing eastbound in the westbound lanes.

James valentine passed away on the scene of this accident.

The investigation into this single car accident continues.  Anyone with information or who may have witnessed this accident is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Jill Hirsch at 954-828-5753 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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